131 WEST THIRD STREET, RIFLE, COLORADO 81650 e  (303) 625-2299

November 20, 1989
Dear Mr. Nittler,

Just recieved your letter, and we're delighted to hear that KKGD can be heard
so far away! Although we are just a 1000 watt station, we realize that it is
a powerful 1000 watts, but had no idea it was that powerful.

Keep listening! We always appreciate any comments or suggestions from our

listeners.,

Sincerely,

Dave Richards, Program Director
KKGD/81K GOLD



